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NEWSLETTER
May - June

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Upcoming 
dates for 
your 
diary:

Tuesday 14th May
Staff Sponsored
bike ride 

Sunday 26th May
Taking stories 
outside 
(Stay and play)

Tuesday 4th June
Eid celebrations 

Thursday 13th 
June
Teddy toddle and
picnic 

Saturday 29th June
Summer fair

Lambs:
The children in the Lambs room have recently begun 
focusing on a ‘word of the week’ to support 
communication and language. Each week the focus 
word will be displayed as you enter the room so you 
can share this at home too!

To support each topic we have been sending home 
a story to share with our families. One of the books 
we explored was ‘Dear Zoo’. We read the story 
together at nursery and created a display to show off 
all the rich exploration the children took part in as 
they learnt about the different animals through small 
world play.

Ducks:
The Ducklings team would like to say a 
huge ‘Thank you’ to the parents who came 
in to join the three week sprint and our 
focus of parent partnerships. The children 
enjoyed sharing stories, listening to music 
and baking with our families! We would 
like parents to continue to volunteer to visit 
the setting at a time that is convenient to 
you and continue sharing these great 
experiences with us!

The Ducklings have been having a great 
time recently exploring our new outdoor 
bus created by our talented Handy- Man 
Duncan using re-used pallets! The 
children will ask the ladies to sit down as 
we travel through the park to the ice cream 
shop and even to the zoo! This has 
encouraged lots of imaginative play and 
supported communication and language 
skills.

Farmers:
The Farmers children have been 
continuing their forest school journey 
with the college students. The 
children are thoroughly enjoying 
taking part in new activities such: as 
den building, making natural pictures, 
bug hunts and other things and taking 
safe risks in play.

The Farmers have been learning all 
about British Values as they vote for 
their favourite story as part of the 
morning registration. From the 
children’s interest we are going to 
begin creating new story sacks for our 
favourite stories. Don’t forget our 
book library is still available for 
children to take books to share at 
home!



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Exciting News!
The Fisherfield Family is growing! 

We will be opening a new setting based at 
Derby St Children’s Centre, Heywood, OL10 4QJ. 

The setting is currently undergoing extensive renovations. 
Open days will be announced in due course.

NSPCC Updates
The children in nursery have recently 

enjoyed completing their welly waddle. 
The children discussed how to keep 
safe on a walk and the importance of 
wearing their high visibility vests. The 
children found an apple tree on their 

travels and discussed why some 
apples were on the tree and why 

some were on the floor. They were 
also interested in the colours of the 

apples and how they grow. The 
children created their own puddles to 

splash in as it happened to be a bright 
and sunny day! Thank you to 

everyone who helped us raise money 
for the NSPCC and thank you for your 

continued support.


